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RDSWELL MUSEUM AND ART CENTER

Ms. Laura Gilpin
409 Camino del Monte Sol
Santa FE, New Mexico 87501

Dear Ms, Gilpin?

The very successful presentations of the American photo- 
graphers Minor White and Eliot Porter has incicated to 
us a strong public interest in photography, In an effort 
to continue to exhibit the finest work available we are 
hoping to schedule more photography shows in the next 
two years. We are particularly hopeful for the oppor­
tunity to show the achievements of New Mexico photogra*- 
phers.

I would like to invite you to exhibit your photography 
here at the Roswell Museum and Art Center in a feature 
exhibition. If you are interested I would be pleased 
to make an appointment with you to visit your studio and 
discuss the necessary arrangemnts,

For your further consideration I „can now offer the follow­
ing tentative dates;

October 26- November 30 1975 
December 7- January 11 1976

Again, I look forward to the opportunity to exhibit 
your photography here.
Sincerely,

Wendell Ott
Director
April 31, 1974 
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